
This Week in Shoreline
June 21, 2021

Highlights from the past weeks 
and previews of coming events
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King County vaccination
hits 70% milepost

Zoom Video
is shown here

• The King County mask directive will end on June 29.
• Washington State will fully reopen on June 30, or earlier if 

70% of Washingtonians 16 and over receive their first 
vaccine.

• Please continue to use caution and respect local business 
decisions regarding mask requirements.

• If you have not yet been vaccinated, we urge you to begin 
the process.
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COVID-19 Vaccination
Open to everyone 12+

North King County vaccine site:
Shoreline Center, 18560 1st Ave NE
M-F, 7:30am-6pm
uwmedicine.org/coronavirus/vaccine

Free rides to vaccine 
appointments: 425-943-6706

Free childcare for appointments:
Info at kingcounty.gov/vaccine
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Blood donations needed

• The need for blood transfusions and 
other blood products has risen and 
blood donations are urgently needed.

• Please consider donating blood, 
platelets, or plasma – O Donors are 
particularly needed.

• No waiting period after COVID 
vaccine is required to donate.
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Blood donations needed

Red Cross Blood Drives:
redcross.org/give-blood

Bloodworks NW Blood Drives:
July 21, 22, 27, 28
Laurel Place, Seattle
Appt: dslnk.co/ShorelinePopUp



More info: shorelinewa.gov/tmp
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Transportation Master Plan Update
Open House and Survey
Tuesday, June 22, 12 - 1 p.m.
Online via Zoom

We are in the process of updating the 
City’s Transportation Master Plan and 
we want to hear from you! Help guide 
the City’s transportation 
improvements for the next 20 years. 
Take a short survey and/or attend the 
open house to provide your input. 
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Shoreline Walks
Take a COVID-safe walk
with your neighbors on some of the 
best walking routes in the City! 
Designed for adults 50+ but open to 
all. Each walk is led by a volunteer 
walk leader. 

Walks calendar and information:
shorelinewa.gov/shorelinewalks



shorelinewa.gov/calendar
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Public Reminders

• The PRCS/Tree Board will hold a remote meeting on 
Thursday, June 26 at 7:00 p.m.


